
Dealing with Difficult Emotions 

 

We would like to invite parents and carers from The Mead and Auriol to a workshop 

provided by Lesley Lane from Homestart.  Within the workshop, she will explore the range 

of emotions children feel, share strategies and helpful tips enabling you to support your 

child. 

The workshop is on the Thursday 6th October 9.15am, at The Mead Infant and Nursery School.  If you 

would like to attend the workshop, please complete the link below by Monday 3rd October.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=nluncGxBsUulVbjXa6_ahm40Ht_l4_9Dr1Mk

4zsF-4tUMDc0NlkxVVdFMkdIQjRPSVhYQU9NU1AwUC4u 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the workshop. 

 

Mrs Bedford         Mrs Benjamin 

The Mead Infant School        Auriol Junior School  

Deputy/SENCO                                                                                                                      SENCO 
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